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KEEP LEARNING

Hello NVID!

A Happy, Happy Holidays and a Merry end of the year to you and yours. As we
reflect on our gratitude and shared experiences this year, let us remember that we
are all in this together. As always, we’d love to hear from you and what you're up to.
We’'ll be providing an end-of-year wrap-up in January so you have all the resources
in one place and we can look ahead to a new year of learning in 2022!

UMass Boston CVI Certificate Program

The most exciting thing on our radar currently is the Northeast Resource Center for
Vision Education’s (NERCVE) CVI certificate program. This fantastic program
features 5 graduate-level classes each offering in-depth, practitioner-focused
education on CVI. Classes range from Neurology and Vision Processing to
Assessment and Intervention. Applications are due June 1st, 2022 for the next
cohort.

TSBVI Coffee Hours

You may or may not be aware of these fantastic opportunities for getting CEUs and
the wide variety of topics available for TSBVI's coffee hour chats. We want to share
a CVl-related topic coming up in January. On January 10th join CVI communication
experts Chris Russell and Jen Willis for: Cortical Visual Impairment: Considerations
for Augmentative & Alternative Communication Development. This is presented via
zoom and you can register here.

Check out the rest of theschedule. You can also access past webinars on their
site.

Wishing you happy and safe holidays,

Visit AER

The NVID



https:
https://www.nercve.org/cortical/cerebral-visual-impairment-cvi-certificate
https://txtsbvi.escworks.net/catalog/session.aspx?session_id=40397
https://www.tsbvi.edu/coffeehour
https://aerbvi.org

